
July 24th, 1929,

Dr. W. Sherwood Fox,
President and Vice-Chancellor, 
University of Western Ontario, London, Ont.

Dear President Fox:-
May I, on hehalf of HcGlll 

University, express our most sincere pleasure 
at the message conveyed In your letter of July 15th.

It was a happy thought which 
led you to avail yourself of your first direct 
air-mall to voice your assurance of co-operation.
e reciprocate your kind wishes and In return 

assure you of our good will and of our desire to 
join with you in every effort for the advancement 
of learning and the good of Canada.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


